
K04RS-D 

Exhibit Regarding Being Silent 

 

K04RS-D went silent October 28, 2021 due to the tower owner needing the space that the antenna was 

located for another station.  The applicant found a new tower site to locate at and has obtained all of 

the equipment needed and will be doing the antenna installation with the tower climbers in August 

2022.   

Previously K04RS-D was silent from 5/13/2019 until 5/4/2020 due to a problem receiving the input 

signal from KQRO-LD and due to there being no internet provider at the Fremont Peak site.  The 

applicant moved K04RS-D to the new Hidden Hills tower site on 5/4/2020 and operated the station 

there until October 28, 2021. 

Previously K04RS-D was silent from 1/12/2018 until 1/11/2019 due to an interference issue with KQRO-

LD and the need to move sites to resolve the interference issue. 

One Ministries, Inc. consummated the transfer of K04RS-D on November 29, 2017.  Previously Joseph 

Fiori had been the licensee. 


